Mr. J. D, Hunter. -2- November 15, 1933.

We do not find anything in the regulations
requiring your approvel before drilling water wells, but we
would like to have your approval, which you may give by signing
the extra copy of this letter, which we enclose, at the place
indicated, after which will you please return it together with
our approved copy of the notice of intention to drill the
No. 4 well, above referred to, to this office, Box 1160,

Fort Worth, Texas,
Very truly yours,

THE TEX? C ) ANY
By 7)01 , ‘ﬁil/vs

L. E. Barrows,
TTF:L Division Manager.

APPROVED:
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tate 011l & Gas Inspector.

November _ > , 1933.




